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February 12, 2021          E-mail 
 
 
Rebecca Truka         
Regional Environmental Leader 
Hexion Inc. 
470 South Second Street 
Springfield, OR  97477 
 
 
Re: Cleaner Air Oregon (CAO) Emission Inventory Extension Request 
 
 
Dear Rebecca Truka: 
 
Lane Regional Air Protection Agency (“LRAPA”) received your letter dated January 22, 2021 
requesting a 90-day extension to submit the Cleaner Air Oregon (CAO) Emissions Inventory. 
LRAPA understands that the Hexion location in Springfield, Oregon has a new owner audit 
agreement with US EPA related to their Toxic Release Inventory emissions which may 
materially impact the CAO Emission Inventory. LRAPA has confirmed with US EPA that this 
agreement exists. Based on the criteria listed in OAR 340-245-0030(3)(a)(b), LRAPA approves 
this extension request as related to the CAO Emission Inventory. 
 
The CAO Emissions Inventory Form (AQ405CAO) is now due by July 5, 2021 under the 
authority in OAR 340-245-0030(3). 
 
Please contact LRAPA to clarify any questions you may have regarding the emissions inventory 
and risk assessment process. LRAPA appreciates Hexion’s efforts in complying with Cleaner Air 
Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Max Hueftle, P.E., BCEE 
 
Permit Section Manager 
(541) 736-1056, ext. 231 
Email: max@lrapa.org 
 

https://www.oregon.gov/deq/FilterPermitsDocs/AQ405cao.xlsx
mailto:max@lrapa.org

